
COUNCIL ACTIONS

THE CENSUS and TRAPPING PROCESS

PEAFOWL in GLENDORA

Due to community concerns, the City Council has begun a one-time program to reduce the peafowl population to 
50 birds, taking into consideration the correct peacocks to peahens ratio to ensure the viability of the pride.

• The City will use the services of Raptor Events, LLC to conduct a peafowl census to determine the overall size of the peafowl pride, 
noting geographic location and clustering.  Through the vendor, the City will seek volunteers to allow traps to be placed in their yards.  

• The census and trapping will take place in the areas shown on the map.  

• The trapping season is anticipated to begin Fall 2023 and will extend to April 30th.  

• Peahens with peachicks will be released if they are inadvertently trapped. 

• Food and water will be provided to trapped peafowl and they will be removed by the trapper within 24 hours or upon notification from 
the property owner. 

• All trapped peafowl will be relocated to a vendor approved sanctuary.

HOW to REQUEST a TRAP Contact GPD Support Services Supervisor Marc Archibald
(626) 914-8265 • marchibald@glendorapd.org

Complete and sign a waiver to allow the vendor access to your property.  When this has been done, City Staff will contact the vendor and provide your contact information. 

For more information on living with wildlife in Glendora, visit cityofglendora.org/livingwithwildlife

TIMELINE • The census is anticipated to begin in October, 2023.
• The City estimates we may be able to achieve the desired peafowl population of 50 by April, 2024.  

PEAFOWL RESOURCES
For additional info on how to coexist with peafowl, visit or call:

The San Gabriel Valley Council of Governments
 Scan the QR Code -->

(626) 457-1800
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